
18th May - 1st June

Cricklade Court Leet are holding a 
BioBlitz on North Meadow National 
Nature Reserve with our partners 
Natural England and the Floodplain 
Meadows Partnership.

We aim to record as many species 
of plants and animals as possible on 
North Meadow between 18th May and 
1st June. During these 2 weeks species 
specialists will be carrying out surveys 
but anyone can help by recording what 
you see.

We are doing this to enable everyone to 
learn more about the rare and special 
habitat of North Meadow and to 
provide invaluable records about what 
lives there to inform its conservation.

On Saturday 1st June there will be an 
event in Cricklade Town Hall where 
you can talk to species specialists 
about what has been found. There 
will be stands from Natural England, 
The Floodplain Meadows Partnership, 
Cricklade Court Leet, Fritillary 
Botanical Art and a range of species 
specialists covering plants, birds, 
butterflies, moths, flies, beetles, 
mammals, dragonflies, and damselflies. 
There will be a series of talks, activities 
for children and refreshments.

Use this QR code to find out more 
and see the latest information about 
the event including details of what 
is being found.

https://crickladecourtleet.org.uk/north-meadow-bioblitz/

Take part in the Cricklade North Meadow BioBlitz



           

We want as many people as possible to take part in sending in species 
records you don’t need any prior knowledge you can learn as you take 
part. A species record consists of four bits of information:

1. What did you see?

2. When did you see it?

3. Where did you see it?

4. Who saw it?

If you are new to species recording, we 
want you to use your mobile phone and 
an application called iRecord App. When 
you install and sign in the iRecord App it 
will help you to identify and send in your 
records. Take a photograph and enter 
what you have seen with the help of 
the App. When, Where and Who will be 
automatically recorded for you.

We have set up a special project on 
iRecord called North Meadow BioBlitz 
which will enable you to see what 
everyone else is recording. When you 
have installed the App make sure 
you join our project. If you need 
help go to the Cricklade Court 
Leet website.

We want as many 
experienced naturalists as 
possible to take part. We 
would like you to use iRecord. 
We have set up a special 
iRecord project called North 
Meadow BioBlitz.

You can join the project by 
using this QR code.

New to species recording? How to take part

https://irecord.org.uk/app

Experienced species recorder? How to take part

https://irecord.org.uk/join/
north-meadow-bioblitz

Locations:
North Meadow Entrance  
///inhabited.highlighted.shells
Cricklade Town Hall SN6 6AE

Use this QR code to 
install iRecord and join 
our project.


